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Message from the Principal’s Desk 

 

Happy New Year to all of our families!  We hope that you had 

a wonderful holiday filled with the love of family and friends.  

Thank you to all the families who came out to our Winter 

Wishes Concerts in December. Our gym was filled to capacity 

for both our evening performances. Our staff and students 

worked very hard to prepare their messages of Peace. As well, 

our Food Drive was an enormous success and we are very 

proud of our School Council who organized this initiative and 

our students and school community who donated generously. 

As we enter the New Year, we look forward to continued mes-

sages of peace and acts of goodwill.  

As we approach the end of Term one, we remain committed 

to our learning goals for the year. We remind all parents of the 

importance of being involved in your child’s school life and to 

support them in setting goals that are achievable and attain-

able. We look forward to working together on these goals in 

partnership over the next few months. Both teachers and the 

administration look forward to your continued support. 

Leeanne Hughes-Fernandes &  

Tina Diavolitsis 

JANUARY AT A GLANCE! 

4- Welcome Back! 
 

11-CMHA Workshop-Tackling Stress & Anxiety-Gr.8s 

14- Gr.7 Immunization 

15-PA Day-No School 

20- ARTS SERIES-Esmeralda Enrique Spanish Dance Company: 

Journey to Spain-Gr.4-8; Wacky Sock Spirit Day 

28- School Council Meeting 6:30pm UMPS Learning  Commons 
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UNIONVILLE MEADOWS  
MESSENGER 

January 2016 

Dressing for winter 

 
Now that the colder temperatures have arrived please make 
sure your children come to school dressed for the weather.  We 
monitor weather conditions daily and will keep students inside 
during severe weather.  The rest of the time the students will 
play outside during morning  and lunch recesses.  It is helpful if 
you label these items so they can be returned if lost. 

.  
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Grade 8 Parent Information Night 
at  

Markville S.S. 

 
 
Markville’s Grade 8 Parents’ 

Night will be taking place on 

January 13th, between 6:30 

and 8:30 pm.  Parents are in-

vited to attend to learn more 

about the Grade 9 Program. 

French Immersion Information Sessions and Registrations 
 

Information sessions for the French Immersion (FI) program will take 
place at French Immersion schools on January 14, 2016 at 7 p.m. 
Please visit YRDSB’s website in January 2016 (http://www.yrdsb.ca/
Programs/fi/Pages/Program-Locations.aspx) to find the FI program 
location for your elementary school location. FI registration will begin 
January 15, 2016. Parents or guardians of Senior Kindergarten stu-
dents entering Grade 1 in 2016, and wishing to enrol in the FI Pro-
gram, can visit or call the school office and request an Office Index 
Card - short version. The Office Index Card must be signed by the prin-
cipal of the home school. Parents or guardians then take this form, 
along with one piece of identification showing their address to the 
designated FI program location to register between January 15 and 
February 12, 2016. This eliminates the need to provide duplicate en-
rollment information or to pre-register.  
 
YRDSB’s FI Accommodation Plan provides long-term consistency and 
equity of access to all students in York Region and will enable YRDSB 
to continue to offer the FI program to all who wish to enroll. The FI 
program will be offered in Dual Track or Single Track settings, in a 
variety of configurations. In order to meet community needs and opti-
mize available space in our schools, a community's Grade 1-8 FI pro-
gram may be provided over more than one school during the course 
of a student's FI education. This will allow flexibility in addressing 
community needs and the opportunity to use existing space in 
schools. More information is available on the Board’s website: 
www.yrdsb.ca. Please note: Some of the FI accommodation plans will 
require facility modifications or the development of new schools and 
will require short-term transition plans that might include overflow 
while we work toward the long-term vision. Overflow refers to situa-
tions in which the Board directs students to attend a school other 
than their community school or optional program for a specific period 
of time, as defined in Policy #108. 

Kindergarten Registration to Commence  
January 15, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Kindergarten registration will commence on January 15, 2016 
for the 2016-17 school year. Registration forms are available on 
YRDSB’s website: www.yrdsb.ca. Children who turn four or five 
years old during 2016, live within the school boundary and 
whose parents are public school tax supporters will be eligible 
to register for kindergarten. A kindergarten information session 
for parents is being planned for this spring. For more informa-
tion please visit the YRDSB website or contact the school.  
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/fi/Pages/Program-Locations.aspx
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Please remember to send forks and 
spoons with your child(ren).  We can not 

provide these on a daily  
basis.  Thank you! 

 

 
 

Thank you to all that participated in 
the survey about community workshops!  The re-

sponse was strong and showed the interest in gain-

ing information that will support your child, your 
child's teacher and the school. Please stay tuned for 

our first community workshop in the coming months. 
We look forward to you being there! If you haven't 

taken the survey, you still can. 
Click here for Parent & Family Survey:  https://

goo.gl/b5iftb 

https://goo.gl/b5iftb
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